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March 8, 2021 

Strategic Planning Communication 

 

The East Palestine City School District, with the assistance of the IMPACT Group, is 

excited to announce that we have begun the process of developing a strategic plan that 

will serve as a road map for the district over the next 3-5 years. We need your help in 

gathering information that will help to ensure clear expectations, that will preserve what 

we value in the district and community. Starting on Monday, March 8th, a short survey 

has been placed on the school district website. I ask that you take a few minutes to 

provide us honest feedback to help us develop this important plan.    

This strategic plan process has been designed to engage all of our stakeholders in critical 

conversations and planning for the future of our district. We believe it is through these 

important discussions about expectations, academic programming, facilities, finances, 

and values that we will preserve what we value in public education locally. 

These are the beginning stages of gathering data that will inform a final plan that will 

include specific goals and objectives and assigned action steps that will ensure attainment 

of our goals. This plan will be released at the beginning of the 2021-22 school year, and 

will provide clear direction as we remain responsible, accountable, and transparent to the 

students and members of the East Palestine City School District.   

 

Community Survey Link: 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LFKVGXY 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LFKVGXY

